

AVSSU Meeting Nov.28

Attendance: 12

Timing: 6:15 -

Land Acknowledgement

Topics

- **Guest - Pulp paper party (6:15)**
Jan. 20
 - Potentially - Sustainability Commissioner involved?
 - Collab with formal next semester
 - Potential deadline
 - Representative in charge: Tian?

- **Guest - YOUDECIDE/UTSU Representative (6:45)**
 - CFS
 - Potential partnership
 - Action regarding the YOUDECIDE referendum
 - Provincial petitions: October 15th-19th 2018
 - Class visits tend to be most effective
 - First goal (if we support) to raise awareness
 - Contact: Yasmeen

- **Compiling Resources for Vis Students - Tian**
 - Vis community not aware of resources
 - Create list of vis related activities
 - Reach out to galleries etc.
 - Create section on website ?
 - Bring back AVSSU important dates section
 - Handbook!

- **Town Hall logistics**
 - 6 party pizzas
 - Check slides (Flora)
 - Referendum for student levi
 - Instead of groups asking AVSSU for funding they can use levi
 - Can allow groups to use more money
 - Various groups such as Daniels Arcade would fall under the levi
 - SHIFT
 - Students can donate \$1 a semester? And AVSSU will match it
 - Curriculum at Town Hall meetings can get hectic
 - Should AVSSU bring up the topic?

- Some resources are not available such as the writing center
 - Get feedback from students regarding student lounge
 - Have lounge on the west side of the studio
 - Put out a survey
 - Have a slide during the town hall meeting
 - Make plan during winter break
 - Make sure the general board is aware when we decide to move forward with the plan
- **Finalizing budget** - Marienka
 - Want to make AVSSU as transparent as possible
 - Budgeting necessary in order to follow guidelines
 - Helps avoid getting audited for prior years
- **Registrar's Response**
 - Town Hall - Neither Heidi nor Andrea will be there
 - No mention of student union space
 - No response from the writing centre
- **Campaign Proposal** - Yasmeen
 - https://docs.google.com/document/d/13dMwujxnLT1hbuU_YnzOicvGUh2SevwRuEaERAZd_V4/edit?usp=sharing
- **Intramurals and Destressor updates** - Naomi
 - Co-Ed Soccer and Volleyball team
 - Still space in the volleyball team
 - Raise awareness
- **Jeannie Kim meetings** - Marienka
 - Next Tues 1-2pm (Dec 5th)
 - Have reps attend
 - Discuss faculty matching students donations for levi
 - Gmail; individual emails under gmail instead of paying \$1000 for gsuite
 - Google Calendar for all of AVSSU to stay up to date on events and meetings
 - Space bookings for future events
 - Also contacting other faculties outside daniels
- **ORSS** - Marienka
- **Faculty Council** - Marienka
 - Dec. 12th, 12-2PM
 - Speaking rights for Robert

- Yaseem will be taking Marienka's spot at the meeting and Robert will be presenting the report
- In the past, AVSSU has helped fund the eye ball
- Start Daniels Faculty Awards
- Studio classes have student supply fees and even the instructors are not aware
 - Supplies for the class
 - Make instructors more aware and make it necessary for instructors to use the student supply fees
 - Charles; Sue Lloyd
- **AVSSU Announcement**
 - Pulp paper party
 - How should AVSSU handle it
 - Beneficial for vis students
 - Large bins to collect items that can be reused
 - AVSSU design spot within the PPP
 - Joint creation built by Daniels students
 - YouDecide
 - Voted Yes in favour of partnering with YouDECIDE
 - Yasmeen's proposal
 - Town Hall Meeting Minutes
 - Student Survey
 - Eye Ball
 - \$200 cash award???
 - Come in next week to set up selected works
 - Create award with vis studies
 - Voted Yes

NEXT MEETING: DECEMBER 22nd